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March 23-25 2018

Welcome to all our fellow classic car enthusiasts in The CAT.

We are very hopeful that these 3 days will be a enjoyable and a remember

able experience for us all. Certainly the local environs provide a beautiful

backdrop to your beautiful cars.

Please enjoy yourselves, mix and mingle and above all else have a good laugh.

It has been a interesting experience for Jeff and Paul in putting the event together.

We hope you find it all rewarding and we of course look forward to your suggestions 

and comments in respect of the future of the event.

